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webmineral@gmail.com

From: John Betts Fine Minerals <j.betts@johnbetts-fineminerals.com>

Sent: Tuesday, December 26, 2023 10:03 AM

To: webmineral@gmail.com

Subject: Good-bye from John Betts

 

 

 

  

  

Farewell! 
 

 

Thank you to everyone that assisted me during these final months. I went from a peak of 
4000 minerals in inventory down to five! I never thought I would sell that many. 

 
Now I am done.  

My site will be revised to be a reference for mineral collectors. 
 

My diamonds were all acquired by a new dealer: Matthew Harvey, at "10 by Nature." 
You can reach him at 515-991-3195 or matthew@10bynature.com.  

 
For mineral collectors, I recommend you look at Dave Bunk, Dan Weinrich, Ray 

McDougall, David Joyce, and in Europe I recommend Spirifer, and webmineralshop.com. 
 

I enjoyed my years selling minerals, and making new friends in the mineral community.  
I look forward to new adventures. 

To help protect you r priv acy, Microsoft Office prevented automatic download of this picture from the Internet.

 

Best wishes for the future. 
 
Sincerely, 
  
John Betts, owner 
John Betts - Fine Minerals 
215 West 98 Street 
New York City, NY 10025 
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